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December 14, 2022 

 

 

Selip & Stylianou, LLP  

Att:  Human Resources Dept. 

199 Crossways Park Drive 

Woodbury, NY 11797-9004 

 

Dear Alicia, 

 

Thank you so much for hosting a gift drive in support of our 2022 Holiday for 

Kids’ Sake program. Your gifts will help us change the course of young lives, 

which in turn can alter the course of a community’s future.  

 

BBBSLI is now the largest youth mentoring program on Long Island and since 

its’ inception over 40 years ago, we are proud to say we have provided adult 

mentors for over 15,000 at-risk Long Island children and teens. Each year we 

face the challenge of meeting the needs of hundreds of deserving Long Island 

at-risk youth and their families, waiting for a turn to experience the devotion, 

support and joy a BBBSLI “Match” relationship can bring.  The consistent and 

enduring presence of a Big in a child’s life can be the positive force that leads 

that child to stay in school, make healthy decisions, avoid risky behaviors, and 

realize their potential.  

 

Thank you for helping us to continue the pursuit of our mission and as such 

being part of the solution for so many. One hundred percent of your donation is 

tax deductible since no goods or services were exchanged in consideration for 

this gift. 

 

With gratitude, 

 
Meredith Michaels 
 

Meredith Michaels 

Chief Development Officer 
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